
February, 2024 NEWSLETTER  
Heart to Heart   

We are continually collecting e-mail addresses for our newsletter. If you would like to receive this newsletter via                     
e-mail send a request to slunde@hamc.com. Also log onto https://www.hamc.com/longtermcare/activities/ 

If you have questions about volunteering, activities, upcoming events, calendars, schedules etc.                                                    
Contact Stacey Lunde at 701.776.5455 ext. 2315 or slunde@hamc.com.                                                                                                                                                                                           

Dennis Pierson– 27th 

Contact Us 

We enjoyed a little friendly competition in 6-5-4 and Bingo during the month of January.                                

The smiles and the laughter is so fun to be a part of.  

 

Helen celebrated her 103rd birthday with a beautiful smile and a great party!  We are so glad we could celebrate 

with her.  Thank you to the HAMC Auxiliary for  sponsoring the  January Birthday party. They served  delicious 

freshly made angel food cake with fruit. The residents of our Care Center enjoyed all your help in  playing bingo. 

https://www.hamc.com/longtermcare/activities/


Are you looking for a way to treat your sweetheart, employees or maybe just yourself? Come to the HAMC 

Auxiliary Dessert bar on Wednesday February 14th.  A variety of desserts will be available along with coffee 

and punch. If you are short on time and can’t stay long we will have takeout containers available as well.     

Proceeds will go towards the purchase of a new lift for the activity bus. We hope to see you there! 

BINGO PRIZES NEEDED 

The Care Center is running low on Bingo 
prizes. We are playing Bingo twice a 
week and the residents really enjoy   
winning  prizes. Here are some ideas if 
you would like to donate.     

Small Bags of Chips, Pop-small cans, 
Kleenex-small packages, Lipstick,      
blush, Knick knacks-small, hand lotion, 
Jewelry, perfume, cologne for men,    
nail polish, holiday decorations. 

                                                                                                                                                                                         
If you have any questions or would like 
to donate items contact Stacey Lunde at 
776-5261 or email slunde@hamc.com. 

Chaplain’s Corner with Pastor Gary  

During a “normal” weather cycle February provides relief from the long cold 

winter. Like all the other months it also provides a plethora of “holidays” of 

which only Washington’s Birthday is recognized as being “official”. Of course, 

Ground Hog’s Day is a big event as the nation embraces a Pennsylvania Dutch 

superstition that if a groundhog (woodchuck actually) emerges from its      

burrow and sees its shadow, it will retreat, and winter will go on for six more 

weeks. But this event does not cause school or bank closings or even delayed 

trash pickup.  

Valentine’s Day is a biggie and ironically is combined with National Organ  

Donor Day – which might explain why we see so many hearts in February.    

Or it could be to signify love which Paul and John made some quick cash on by 

singing “All You Need Is Love". For you youngsters they were known as the 

Beatles and Ed Sulivan brought them to America. (You will have to Google for 

more information on Ed, but in a nutshell, he had a “really really big shew” for 

us on Sunday evenings.  

The Beatles sang about love, but God is the creator. The “Apostle whom Jesus 

loved” who they say was too humble to write his own name in his books,   

recorded John 3:16-17 - "For God so loved the world that he gave his one and 

only Son, that whoever believes in him shall not perish but have eternal life. 

For God did not send His Son into the world to condemn the world, but to save 

the world through Him. That loving sacrifice was prophesied 700 years earlier 

by Isaiah 53:5 - But He was pierced for our transgressions, He was crushed for 

our iniquities; the punishment that brought us peace was upon Him, and by 

His wounds we are healed. Have you received the healing power of              

The Father’s love?  


